
How You Can  

Make A 

Difference… 

 Pray 
 Pray for all of the 

suffering children 

across the world.  

And pray that God 

will continue to use 

TTWM to meet their 

needs.  

 Pray for our 

Mission 

       Teams. 

 Financial Needs 
o Please continue to 

be in prayer for 

the everyday 

financial needs to 

run the ministry. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A brand new year! The New Year is always an exciting time. Looking back over 2013 I 

can only smile at the many things the Lord has done. I can’t help but thinking about the 

children in our Child Sponsorship Program. This past year we have had more children 

sponsored than any time in our past. What a great praise unto the Lord. Many of you 

are now sponsoring children around the world and I want to thank you from the bottom 

of my heart. But there are also many that do not have a sponsor. This is a sad thought. I 

have a desire to see every child being cared for.   How can this desire be met? Through 

good people just like you! Please let others know about our sponsorship program. Get 

the word out and you can make a difference in children’s lives across the world.  The 

Lord gets all the praise for anything that is ever 

done through TTWM.   

El Salvador Trip Our project director, David 

Cooper, led a team to El Salvador in December to 

distribute clothing and Christmas Boxes with Bob 

and Angelique Kendrick.  They reported having a 

great trip and seeing a lot of people receive Christ as 

their Savior.  We are so thankful for the work that 

Bob and Angelique are doing with Kendrick 

Ministries in El Salvador and we praise the Lord for 

the decisions that were made and the discipleship that will follow.  I also want 

to thank all of you that were a part of this trip through giving of clothing, 

Christmas Boxes, and 

most of all prayers.  

A new year brings 

excitement over what 

He will do next. May the Lord have control of Touch the 

World and may we honor Him more in 2014. May you 

be blessed with the best year ever! May you grow in 

grace and knowledge of our Lord and Savior, Jesus 

Christ, and may you find a deeper walk with Him! I love 

you all and thank you for standing with us as we “touch 

the world” with the message of the gospel! 

 

Until they all hear, 

Homer 
 

 

 

  “Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 
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